
141 East Forty-fourth Street

MUrrayhill • 7-0063

New York I7.N.Y.

June 18, 1951

Miss Laura Gilpin
Box 1175
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Thank you so much for your letter of June 13th.
After reading it, I talked to our client again and learned 
that at this stage of the game they are interested in see­
ing any and everything on Yucatan. They expressed an 
interest in seeing your book so I am sending one over 
today. As for any additional photographs, I would prefer 
to leave the selection up to you since you know what you 
have and what would be of pictorial interest for a vacation 
article on Yucatan.

I am sorry to say that I know nothing about Mr. Karl 
Johnson, other than the fact that I read several months ago 
in one of the photographic magazines that he was organizing 
a southwestern agency.

Any transparencies you care to submit I would be happy 
to see — and it won’t be necessary for you to fill out a 
card. The following list of subjects might be a help to 
you in selecting material to submit; fishing, farm scenes, 
cattle, seasonal scenics, general scenics, places and 
buildings of historical interest, and foreign travel.

Again my thanks for your interest and I look forward 
to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely yours,

Sarah Jordan


